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SELF SMART
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NATURE SMART
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NUMBER SMART
rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Seb H
  Ollie M

   Hunter E
     Sam S

      Ruby CN
       Sienna S

        Jasper D
          Autumn M            Charlie M

Our first full week of December is complete and you can already feel the 
excitement slowly starting to build for those of us who celebrate and 
are looking forward to Christmas and many of the activities and fun 

that this time of the year brings. Christmas jumper day may have been and 
gone as well as the Christmas Fayre - which is currently underway - but there 
is still so much to look forward to over the next TWO weeks! Let’s see what else we can 
cram in on top of all of our usual learning experiences and tasks.

OH YES IT IS!
Christmas panto is 
coming up for pupils on Friday 15th 
December and this is a wonderful event 
that we sure will be enjoyed by all. It’s a 
Wimbodsley tradition and something to 
hopefully get all the pupils and staff in 
the festive spirit. Please remember that 
we will not be returning to school until 
approximately 4pm so it will be a later 
collection than usual. Please also keep 
the layby clear so that the coaches can 
park up and allow the pupils to get off 
the coach safely. Thank you!

CHRISTMAS FAYRE
The PTA Christmas fayre is underway as we speak and 
we are certain it is going to be another fantastic event 
for all involved. I’d like to thank the PTA and staff for all 
of their hard work in advance of and during this event 
and we can’t wait to share some pictures with you in 
next week’s newsletter.

It was school slipper day this week with a donation 
of a ‘bottle’ for the school Christmas fayre tombola and 
as always, we are so appreciative of all of your kind 
contributions. They really help make the Christmas Fayre 
special and your generosity never fails to go unnoticed.

K S2 Christmas Carol Concert
Thursday 14th December

l  ST MICHAEL'S AND ALL ANGELS CHURCH, MIDDLEWICH  l

KS2 would like to invite you all to come 
and celebrate the festive season with them, 
at St Michael's Church in Middlewich, for 
a magical evening full of music and the 
retelling of the first ever Christmas.

Starting at 5.30pm
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